
From: Reid, John
To: Bragg, Rachel L.; White, Brandon L.; Folgherait, Andrea K
Subject: Fw: Glenwood rezone project
Date: Thursday, December 22, 2022 2:40:48 PM

fyi

From: Mustaq Moosa <Mustaq@cityviewdb.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 22, 2022 2:37 PM
To: Reid, John <jreid@dekalbcountyga.gov>
Cc: Aneel Ismaily <aneel.ismaily@gmail.com>
Subject: Re: Glenwood rezone project
 
Hi John
Thank you for the clarification received via your email below.

Based on the direction of my client, as the applicant for the Rezoning, SLUP and Future Land
Amendment applications, I would like to Withdraw all applications without prejudice.
At this time I would like to request Dekalb County Planning department that we withdraw all
applications submitted for the property located at 4819 Glenwood Road, Dekalb County, GA.
We would like to Withdraw without Prejudice.

Please acknowledge receipt of this email, such that, we know you have received the same.
As always, thank you for all your help.

Regards
Mustaq

On Wed, Dec 21, 2022 at 4:35 PM Reid, John <jreid@dekalbcountyga.gov> wrote:
Mustaq i talked with management, and because we are recommending denial, we would
not support a full cycle deferral...but you could still ask for one at the Planning Commission
and see what happens...however because your public hearing signs were not posted by the
deadline its possible they will have to recommend denial since notice requirements were
not met

if you were to request withdrawal without prejudice, its possible that Planning Dept staff
could support that request but we would have to have an email from you by COB
tommorrow--

john

-- 
Mustaq Moosa
404 704 6356
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